
 

Term 2 Week 5 19th May 2025 to 23rd May 2025 
• Our School Review is coming May 27-29.  School Reviews are an opportunity for members of the 

school community including staff, parents, students and community members, to provide feedback 
on how the school is teaching and supporting students.  Some parents may get a phone call from 
the Review Team during these days and provides us with valuable information to continually move 
the school in a positive direction. 

• A big week next week for Year 11 with so many students attending camp, work experience or further 
VET training.  Best of luck to all our future leaders! 

• P&C Meeting will be held next week May 20.  Come along at 5pm on Tuesday in the PAC to support 
this hard-working team. 

• Our Parent Information Night will be held on Tuesday May 20 at 6pm in the PAC. Should you know 
anyone wishing to enrol into Year 7 2026, please encourage them to attend. 

• Wonderful to see so many students wearing their winter uniform well.  The weather is certainly 
changing!  Don’t forget the canteen is open before school for all your winter purchases. 

MONDAY 
19/05/2025 

• Maroon Camp – Year 11’s 
• Cert II Sampling and Measurement 

TUESDAY 
20/05/2025 

• Yr 7 2026 Enrolment Evening  
• Maroon Camp – Year 11’s 
• Cert II Sampling and Measurement 
• DD Trials – Cross Country – 10-12yrs Girls & Boys 
• P&C Meeting – 5pm - PAC 

WEDNESDAY 
21/05/2025 

• Maroon Camp – Year 11’s 
• Cert II Sampling and Measurement 

THURSDAY 
22/05/2025 

• Maroon Camp – Year 11’s 
• Cert II Sampling and Measurement 
• DD Schools Cup – Volleyball – Yrs 9 & 10 

FRIDAY 
23/05/2025 

• Maroon Camp – Year 11’s 
• Junior and Senior Weekly Netball Comp 

Did you Know:  
• Parents can now set up a QParents account on any mobile device of their choice, making it easier to 

create an account!  If you have not received an invitation, or would like one, please contact the Office. 
• Your contact details may need updating?  As OneSchool is linked across the state, changes can be 

made at any state school where siblings are linked, but in some cases, information may reflect 
incorrectly on our system, eg contact information may not be relevant for all siblings.  Phone numbers, 
address and email are all vital point of contact between school and home. If you would like to have 
changes made, or see what is on your childs profile, QParents is the easiest way to do so. 

• There are multiple ways to advise of student absences? QParents or DayMap Apps; Replying to daily 
SMS; Email daymap@toowoombashs.eq.edu.au – or leave a message on 4637 1309.   

• If you need to collect your child from school early, please notify the Student Centre early in the day.  
• Mobile Phones shoud be out of sight during the school day. Parents are asked to support us around 

the Mobile Phone Policy, by reminding their child/ren of the consequences for phone use at school. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

                                                                                                              TSHS Admin 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



   

Year 10 Op Shop 
The grade 10s will be running an op shop for a fundraiser. Please consider sending items to donate 
with your child. Possible items might include clothes, shoes, books, stationary, board games, crafts, 
or fun jewellery. Donations are to be brought to form class on Mondays and Fridays only. Thanks 
for the support! 
 
Prefect Trivia Night 
The Prefect team is hosting the annual Trivia Night on Thursday 12 June from 6-
9pm. Please join us for a night of fun with costumes, trivia and a raffle. Tickets 
are $10 each with 6-8 people per table. Tickets can be purchased on the QKR 
app. Platters of food will be provided on the night. With prizes generously donated 
by local businesses, all funds raised will go towards Emerge – a charity that 
supports youth in times of poverty and homelessness. Please gather your friends 
and family to support our endeavour. 
 
Billy G’s Gourmet Cookie Dough fundraiser 
Billy G’s is here!! �������� Over the next few weeks, the Prefects will be selling dough-
licious cookie dough to fundraise for the 2025 formal. They will also be selling 
baked cookies at various lunch times and at the athletics carnival later this term. 
Every purchase really helps them out, not to mention it’s also a delicious snack.  
 https://australianfundraising.com. au/flipbook/2025cookiedoughorderform/  
 
Kokoda Challenge 
In the midst of World War 2 Australian soldiers defended our country in the harsh conditions presented 
in the 1942 Kokoda Campaign in Papua New Guinea. The courage, endurance mateship and sacrifice 
these soldiers exemplified inspired the endeavors of the Kokoda Foundation. On the 19th-20th of July 
two teams of Lofty staff and students will take part in a grueling 48km hike through the Gold Coast 
Hinterland as part of the Kokoda Challenge. All funds they raise will go towards the Kokoda Youth 
Foundation which aims to help struggling young people conquer their mental enemies using the 
values established in 1942 by our ANZAC’s. If you are able, your support would be greatly appreciated 
as our students conquer this challenge. Please find the donation links to both teams below and thank 
you for your support. 
 
Year 12 Lofty Superstars: https://www.kokodachallenge.com/fundraisers/year12loftysuperstars  

Lofty Legends: https://www.kokodachallenge.com/fundraisers/loftylegends  
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